ECCNA, Inc. PO BOX 832047 Delray Beach, FL 33483

PLEASE READ ALOUD AT YOUR NEXT REGIONAL MEETING

September 8, 2010

Dear Fellow Members,

Our first East Coast Convention in over 15 years was a success!! Hopefully you received our previous letter about the convention and you have been anxious to hear how things went. The convention was held June 25-27, 2010 in Ft. Myers, Florida at the Florida Gulf Coast University. The Gulf Coast Area was the proud host. It was so magical to watch the process. Many local people attended as well as addicts from up and down the East Coast. We went to workshops together, dined together and enjoyed simple fellowship.

Enclosed is the financial statement for the convention. As you will see this convention started with a zero balance. In the end, we are able to fulfill our convention purpose, help next year get started and take care of some the required legal matters for the Advisory Board. We have purchased a total of 209 books. The Gulf Coast Area was given 48 Basic Texts for their area jails and prisons. It is our policy to support the hosting area first. The remaining texts are being sent to each region on the East Coast (total of 23 regions). Please find enclosed seven (7) Basic Texts for your region. While we know this is a low number to serve an entire region, we are thrilled that we were able to purchase books our first year back up and running.

Next year the convention is being hosted the United Shoreline Area in Connecticut. A "Save the Date" flyer has been enclosed. As soon as we have a registration flyer available, we will send it out to your region. We hope we are able to increase support for our convention which will in turn increase the number of books we can buy for the jails and prisons on the East Coast.

In Loving Service,

ECCNA Advisory Board

Enclosures